
SALARY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

       December 15, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order immediately following the commissioners meeting at 10:20 a.m. 
  

           

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS: 

Present: Commissioner Josh Lang. Present via phone: Commissioner Barry L. Dallara, Commissioner Deb 

Baughman, and Melissa Cottle, Treasurer.  Others present Debra Brown, Chief Clerk/Director of Elections.  

Present via phone: Terry Stacey, CDBG Administrator; the public, radio and press. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  

The minutes of November 10, 2020 were approved as presented. 

                              

OLD BUSINESS: 

There was no old business to discuss.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
A motion was made by Melissa Cottle, Treasurer and seconded by Commissioner Barry Dallara to approve the 

wages for the following personnel based upon the recommendation of their respective department heads.  The 

motion was approved as presented.  

1. Brittany Diehl – Part-Time Sheriff Deputy at $13.50 per hour per union contract –  

December 28, 2020.  

2. Jessica Diehl—Full-Time Telecommunicator at $13.01 per hour—November 9, 

2020.  

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

A motion was made by Commissioner Dallara and seconded by Commissioner Baughman to adjourn the 

meeting at 10:21 a.m. 

 

The next teleconference meeting will be held December 29, 2020 in the Commissioners Suite unless called 

sooner by the Board of Commissioners.         

 

 
___________________________________                                  __________________________________  

Debra Brown, Chief Clerk                                             Deb Baughman, Secretary        

 

          


